From: Debora Miscione | NN

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 10:03 AM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police Budget

| think we could save money by eliminating the horses and hold any new hires
for one year.

I'm sure there are other areas to save money, but those 2 come to mind.
Thanks

Debora Miscione



